Hi all,

As the saying goes, the best laid plans of mice and men... More
importantly, Rob’s horse appears to be on the mend and Robbin’s animal will
probably be on a permanent diet. My understanding is that not everyone got
the word that it had been canceled but just consider this, that BLM wire
certainly isn’t going anywhere!

Summer is finally here! The weatherman says there will be hot days
followed by cool days followed by hot days! So what's new?

Hope you all took a look at the National Trails Day - Steck Park Trash Pickup pictures and read
Laurie’s story! Thanks to Laurie, Lou Ann, Janine, Nancy, Bob & Rob for all their efforts. | grew up in
Weiser and our family often traveled along the river looking for geodes, jasper, petrified wood and such
and | have fond memories of boating and fishing with the family in that area. Laurie, you are to be
commended for going back, collecting and disposing of the trash...and most of all for facing down that
open range cow!

Terry and Gail MacDonald were the only ones (so I've been told) who attended the Owyhee
Initiative fence removal project with the BLM. Many thanks to them for their work and sorry they didn’t get

the word about it being canceled. There will be something extra in their paychecks, I'm sure.

Lot of summer activities coming up to be discussed at the meeting along with the usual business
items. Be sure to join us at La Costa to hear all the latest news. Hope to see you there!

Kay Ryan, President



